WHATCOM COUNTY **Health Department**



Regina A. Delahunt, Director Greg Stern, M.D., Health Officer

Memorandum

SEP 2 7 2019

RECEIVED

JACK LOUWS **COUNTY EXECUTIVE**

TO:

JACK LOUWS, COUNTY EXECU

FROM:

Regina Delahunt, Director

Health Department

DATE:

September 26, 2019

RE:

Public Health Advisory Board (PHAB) Member Recommendation

I, along with current Public Health Advisory Board (PHAB) members, would like to recommend the following candidates for appointment to the board in the noted positions:

- Steve Bennett to fill the partial term which was vacated by Ray Wolpow in Communities that Experience Health Inequities, with a term end date of 1/31/21.
- Galen Herz to the position for Social and Economic. Since this is a new position, we would like him to finish out this year, and start a full 3-year term on 2/1/20, running through 1/31/23.

Thank you for your consideration.